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Wentworth Point new high school
Summer holiday works notification  |  December 2022

Overnight removal of pile rigs 21-22 December 2022 and 30 January to 3 February 2023
Two pile rigs have been on site to drill holes for inserting the structural columns for the buildings. Removal of each pile 
rig will take one night only.

The first pile rig will be removed at approximately 2 am on either 21-22 December 2022. If there are delays caused by 
weather, this will be rescheduled for 10-11 January 2023. 

The second pile rig is expected to be removed at approximately 2am, between 30 January 2023 and 3 February 2023 
pending any delays caused by inclement weather. 

The pile rigs are oversized equipment and therefore required to be removed from site after hours to meet Transport for 
NSW requirements to keep the road network clear. 

The rigs will be removed on a semi-trailer, travelling out from the construction site via Burroway Road and Hill Road. 

Some noise may be heard during the removal, but all precautions to minimise noise will be taken, including avoiding 
reversing where possible to avoid noise of the reversing alarm. 

If there are any changes to these dates we will issue a works notification as soon as practicable, and in advance where 
possible.

Holiday working hours
There will be no work on site from 23 December 2022 to 8 January 2023 inclusive, or on the Australia Day public 
holiday 26 January 2023. 

Normal working hours of 7 am to 6 pm Monday to Friday will resume from Monday, 9 January 2023.

Contact us
If you have any queries or concerns about this project you can contact School Infrastructure NSW during business 
hours on 1300 482 651 or email schoolinfrastructure@det.nsw.edu.au. 

School Infrastructure NSW will be closed from 5 pm Friday, 23 December 2022 to 9 am Monday, 9 January 2023, 
inclusive, in line with the NSW Government shut down period.

During this time, if there is an urgent issue, please contact the site manager listed on the construction site entry. In an 
emergency, please call triple zero (000).
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